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December 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Provost Alexander,  
 
Regarding timeline for phasing out the Agronomy program, with a name change in favor 
of Plant Sciences, any remaining PhD students under that major have been transferred 
to the Plant Sciences doctoral program.  
 
There remains 1 M.S. student who was admitted into Agronomy in Fall, 2016. UW 
catalog states that students have 6 years from time of first course to complete the 
degree. So I anticipate the Agronomy M.S. program will be officially phased out no later 
than spring 2022 (or when the student completes his defense).   
 
  
Please reach out if you have any questions.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Barbara Rasco, PhD, JD 
Dean 
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